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Students in 

grades K-4!

5th grade families: The cost of the yearbook will be 
covered by the fundraising efforts of the 5th grade 

committee! You may order an additional one if needed! 

Yearbooks will be distributed 
during the last week of school.  

Students in 

grades K-4!

The McIntyre PTSO believes no child should go without a yearbook due to financial hardship.  
For further information, please contact Ms. Patton. pattonn@nhsd.net

http://mcintyreptso.com/yearbooks/
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